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RECOVERED

This 2005 Bayliner 185BR taken from Kelowna in February 2008, has been recovered from the tourist
information centre on the Coquihalla connector, near Westbank. The vessel was seized by the RCMP and
towed to a impound lot. According to Huston Grant Adjusters, the vessel was later identified as stolen.




